Let me, on behalf of the Russian Chamber of Commerce and Industry, welcome the participants, visi-
tors and organizers of the Russian Health Care Week 2016.

Development of the Russian health care system, promotion of healthy life style and provision of high-
tech medical care are among priorities of the Russian national policy.

The Russian Health Care Week includes international exhibitions, congresses, conferences and forums.
Among other things, these events aim to find solutions to national challenges and industry problems,
introduce best practices and innovations, as well as train qualified personnel.

| am positive that the Russian Health Care Week will once again serve as a perfect platform for all
interested parties to evaluate accomplishments of the Russian and global medicine, and learn about
the latest equipment and high-tech developments of various companies which in its turn will benefit
the Russian health care system.

Let me wish you every success and good health!

Vladimir Dmitriev

Vice President

of the Russian Chamber

of Commerce and Industry
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